Regular Monthly Meeting November 9, 2000

The regular monthly meeting of the Shenango Township Board of Supervisors was held on Thursday, November 9, 2000, at the Shenango Township Municipal Building with Supervisors Sherry Wehr and Rick Flora present.

The meeting was opened with a salute to the flag.

The minutes were read and approved form the previous meeting.

The police report was read.

Motion by Rick Flora second by Sherry Wehr to pay the general fund bills.

Motion by Rick Flora second by Sherry Wehr to pay the sewer fund bills.

Motion by Rick Flora second by Sherry Wehr approve the tax refunds.

Public Comment:

Mr. William Alexander, asked if the vehicles that went out to bid were bid on, and price of each.

Mr. Bob Hinton, asked the status of Berner International.

Dave Dowdell, asked if arrows could be placed at the intersection of Old Princeton Road and Route 65.

Supervisors Wehr, expressed her thanks to all of those who volunteered at the park.

Motion by Rick Flora second by Sherry Wehr to adjourn.